Falcon Alumni News — Nicole Perez, Class of 2008

Nicole Perez left her legacy at John A. Ferguson’s basketball court and softball field before graduating in
2008. She attended Florida International University where she earned a degree in Journalism and Mass
Communications. She has fond memories of high school and of some of her favorite teachers:

Ms. Ozon, Ms. Burger and Ms. Lam. After working for Channel 7 News in the graphics department, she
eventually landed her dream job with Channel 10 as a Traffic Reporter and Anchor. During these
exciting times, she met her husband, a Channel 10 general assignment reporter.

Keeping true to her athletic nature, Nicole has competed in Women’s Figure competitions and ran
several half marathons, adding trophies to her high school collection.

When asked to provide a short synopsis of her life since high school graduation, Nicole stated: “l am so
very fortunate to work here and to have never left my hometown.”

The entire Falcon community congratulates Nicole Perez on all her accomplishments and wishes her
continued success in reporting our local news!




